Report to the Dean & Faculty Assembly: Associate of Applied Science, General Studies

Matthew D. Mingus
Faculty Assembly Curriculum Committee Chair

The University of New Mexico – Gallup's AAS program in General Studies was recently reviewed at the 22 March 2019 meeting of the Faculty Assembly Curriculum Committee. In a unanimous decision, and after carefully examining the material submitted by the Division of Business and Applied Technology, the Committee decided to accept the AAS in General Studies program review in its entirety. The Committee did, however, request that the following steps be taken: 1) the program should be revised so as to reflect new state requirements for AAS degrees, and 2) the program should be moved out of the Business and Applied Technology division and housed instead within the division of Arts & Sciences.

This program review was well-written, included all required materials, and made good use of the available data. The Curriculum Committee is confident that this program will continue to benefit and serve students well into our institution's future.

Matthew D. Mingus
Assistant Professor of History
Faculty Assembly Curriculum Committee Chair